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Michelle Anderson's WDSU Interview on Sexual Harassment in
the Workplace

News

5.06.17 

Michelle Anderson was featured on WDSU on May 6, 2017. In the segment, Michelle discussed

sexual harassment workplace policies following the Bill O’Reilly and Fox scandal.

"Every employer should have an anti-discrimination/anti-harassment policy that sets forth what the

company deems to be inappropriate conduct," says Anderson. "It needs to include a reporting

mechanism - who do you go to that you timely report it? It will be investigated and there will be no

retaliation for bringing forth a valid complaint." 

Click here to view the video.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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